
For Publication in the Mt. Horeb Mail: 
 

Notice of Public Hearing - Town of Perry 
Tuesday, March 11, 2025 

Perry Town Hall 
10084 CTH A. 

7:00 PM 
 
 

Teleconference - 425-585-6272       access - 394-722-206  # 
 

Discontinuance of Part of Moen Road 
 

 Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, March 11, 2025, beginning at 
7:00 PM at the Perry Town Hall, prior to the monthly Town Board meeting, the 
Town Board will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed discontinuance of part of 
Moen Road as petitioned by James Gibson and Susan Medaris.   
 
 Description: Moen Road – approximately .11 miles adjoining parcels 
050631385009 and 050631390002 – at western road boundary, postal address 
123 Drammen Valley Road.  
 

Mary L. Price, Clerk 
mlprice@mhtc.net 

 
 

Published and Posted: February 20, February 27 and March 6, 2025 – Town 
Hall, Town Garage, Daleyville sign post, Town website.  
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